
Improvement of Faecal Sludge Management in Sri Lanka 

Ministry of Public Administration, Home Affairs, Provincial Councils and Local Government 

together with the National Water Supply and Drainage Board, has prepared a concept paper 

focusing on faecal sludge management improvement with the support of JICA. The overall goal 

is to disseminate the best practices of sustainable faecal sludge management suitable for local 

contexts and climate conditions in respective regions. It is expected to identify best practices 

through pilot activities, with due consideration to various factors at sites, and enable an 

environment based on relevant regulations and Sri Lanka Standards for sustainable onsite 

sanitation services. 

The Minutes of Meetings was signed between the Ministry and JICA on 4th July 2024 by Mr. 

Pradeep Yasarathna, Secretary, Ministry of Public Administration, Home Affairs, Provincial 

Councils and Local Government of Sri Lanka and Mr. Yoshida Kentaro, Team leader of the Detailed 

Planning Survey Team on behalf of JICA. 

 


